Integrated Planning and Budget Committee (IP&B)
Recommendation Regarding the Operations Planning Committee

August 3, 2015


Proposal

IP&B recommends that the Operations Planning Committee (OPC) no longer be considered a Core Mission Workgroup and instead be considered as a Committee (similar to the Program Review Committee).  Committee Tri-Chairs are invited to attend PaRC but do not vote.

Rationale

[bookmark: _GoBack]OPC’s charge is to prioritize and make recommendations regarding college-level funding requests. This evaluative role is different from the Core Mission Workgroups which make proposals related to a specific mission area. 

In addition, having OPC Tri-Charis vote on the recommendations that they have made to PaRC might be seen as a conflict of interest.
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